
CARES ACT – Summer II (2021) 
 
Dear Lion Family, 
 
The CARES Act funds are now available for the Summer II term. These emergency funds are 
available to all qualified A&M-Commerce students enrolled in one or more courses, including 
online, for the Summer II term. 
 
The federal CARES Act provides funds to students who have experienced financial hardship 
related to the COVID-19 pandemic. The funds may be used to assist students with college 
attendance costs, including housing, food, healthcare, childcare, living expenses and more. 
 
If you were enrolled in classes at A&M-Commerce on or after March 13, 2020, you may be 
eligible for these federal stimulus funds. To assist our students as efficiently as possible, we will 
distribute funds after the 15th class day of the Summer II term using the student’s existing 
refund delivery method on file with Bank Mobile. Graduate students may receive up to $1,150, 
based on semester credit hours enrolled. 
 
There is no action needed on your part; however, if funds do not automatically appear in your 
account by the end of this week, please email HEERF@tamuc.edu so that we can assist you as 
quickly as possible. 
 
Funds may also be available to assist with past due balances. If you have a past due balance and 
are currently enrolled in classes at A&M-Commerce, please get in touch with your graduate 
enrollment specialist for additional information. 
 
If you have any questions about CARES Act funds, feel free to contact Sarah Baker at 
Sarah.Baker@tamuc.edu.  
 
All the best, 

 
Mark Rudin 
President 
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